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Reynolds, Mark A

From: Reynolds, Mark A
Sent: Friday, July 26, 2013 1:06 PM
To: Reynolds, Mark A
Subject: PICIS Updates - 07/26/2013

Dear Providers,  
 
Letters of Collaboration/Termination Discussion Webinars Reminder  
 
We would like to open a dialog with agencies about the reporting requirements for Letters of Collaboration and 
Letters of Termination. To begin this, I have created a document which lays out a few scenarios. You can find 
the document at http://www.odmhsas.org/LOCLOT_with_providercomments.pdf.  
 
These are not the final rules or policy. It is just a few thoughts between a couple of providers and myself. For a 
discussion, we will hold four webinars. You only need to participate in one. If these fill-up, I will schedule 
more. Privately contracted psychologist and LHBPs do not need to participate at this point. This part of the 
process will only apply to agencies. Here are the webinar dates:  
 
Mon, Jul 29, 2013 10:00 AM - 11:00 AM CDT https://www1.gotomeeting.com/register/628819048  
Mon, Jul 29, 2013 2:00 PM - 3:00 PM CDT https://www1.gotomeeting.com/register/585456025  
Tue, Jul 30, 2013 10:00 AM - 11:00 AM CDT https://www1.gotomeeting.com/register/679466624  
Tue, Jul 30, 2013 2:00 PM - 3:00 PM CDT https://www1.gotomeeting.com/register/768812969  
 
Optional PICIS Report Training  
 
The PICIS/PA helpdesk is now scheduling a new training for those needing assistance in understanding and 
utilizing reports in PICIS. The training is approximately one hour in length and geared to both staff of agencies 
and LBHPs in private practice. The trainings will take place via phone and webinar in a one-on-one setting. The 
trainings will address the multiple reports available to providers in PICIS. Reports allow providers to improve 
data quality, look for areas of improvement in services, keep track of authorizations due dates, and look at 
aspects of financial billing and billing caps. Although the trainings have a set format/materials to address, all 
issues/questions related to PICIS reports and CDC/PA data are welcomed, including a walkthrough of any 
reports. Please note the PICIS report training is completely optional for those who feel they need it, as it’s 
simply a training tool that is available to providers. If you have any questions or would like to schedule training, 
please feel free to contact our helpdesk at 405-521-6444 or email us at gethelp@odmhsas.org. Some examples 
of the reports covered are available at http://www.odmhsas.org/reporttraining.pdf.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Mark A. Reynolds, Ed.D.  
Director of Decision Support Services  
Oklahoma Department of Mental Health and Substance Abuse Services  
mareynolds@odmhsas.org  


